
Would you be interested 
in talking about all things 

LGBTQIA+?

If you think that the school needs to change, progress and do better then Mrs Jacques 
is looking for you!

Please bring yourselves to The Book Nook on Thursday lunchtimes – lower school and 
upper school will have a separate groups (so we can do this at both lunchtimes).

Please speak to Mrs Jacques (on the playground, in the book nook or when you can 
spot her if you have any questions. The more people that join the club, the greater our 

collective powers will be.

The first meeting will be Thursday  1st December. See you there?


